
 

Hi [NAME]! 

I'd like to formally invite you to join me as a member of the Committee for the Advancement of Role-

Playing Games (CAR-PGA). We're an international network of researchers into all aspects of role-playing 

games. Our mandate is to advocate for and educate the public about role-playing games and thanks to 

your background and expertise I thought you'd be a great candidate to join. 

To learn more, visit our web site at http://car-pga.org. If you're interested in formally joining us, please 

fill out an application at https://car-pga.org/join-us. It only takes a few minutes. Completing the 

application will give you full voting rights and add you to our monthly newsletter. We’re planning on 

quarterly virtual sessions where we host guest panels to discuss the latest developments in tabletop 

gaming.  

Even if you're not interested in joining right now, I hope you'll follow us on Facebook at 

http://www.facebook.com/carpga and keep in touch. 

Thanks for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 
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